Te Hihiri Whanau Panui

PIPIRI/JUNE 2024

He honore, he kordria ki te Atua. He maungarongo ki te whenua. He whakaaro pai ki nga
tangata katoa. Ka tika me mihi ki Te Arikinui e te kingi Tuheitia me te whare o te Kahui Ariki,
paimarire ki a ratou.

Ki te hunga mate, moe mai, moe mai i raro i te korowai o Hine-nui-te-Po, o Papatianuku hoki.
Ki a tatou te hunga ora, nga mihi nui, nga mihi aroha ki a tatou katoa.

Help
> _omsl WHANAU VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
a8 As part of our Te Hihiri Matariki celebrations
on Thursday June 27, we would like to hold
our own hautapu ceremony.

A A w looking f I hel
A\ e are looking for volunteers to help set-up,
N X\ pack-down, make parakuihi - anyway you can
awhi our kaiako and tamariki, nau mai
_ . whanau!
Manawatia
a Matariki The day will run as follows:
e 5:30am - Hautapu ceremony
e 7:30am - Parakuihi/breakfast
» 8:30am - Whakapai/cleanup

Koha are welcome. If you are able tautoko or
would like to make a koha, please contact
Koka Materoa or Whaea Hayley McLean.

SHARE YOUR WHAKAARO

%Whénau Survey

Open Classroom"

Our kaiako have an open
door policy. Whanau are

We want to hear from whanau! Our komiti would welcome ;O vlishit classes
like to know what ways we can better support during school hours.

our tamariki, kaiako and kura.
However, please talk to

An online survey link will be emailed to all Te Whaea Vipky, Wh_ae_a B\

Hihiri whanau. A hardcopy of the survey will also Whaea Mihi or Koka

be sent home with tamariki. Materoa first if you
would like to know more.

Whanau will receive a copy of the survey by Safety of our tamariki

June 14. Keep an eye out! and whanau is priority.
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T & matew Romiti
+ INTRODUCING OUR COMMITTEE

+ Whaea Hayley McLean-Humphry, Chair

Te Atihanui a Paparangi, Ngati Tuwharetoa

Whaea Hayley is a past tauira of Knighton and attended secondary school
and university in Kirikiriroa. She works in employment relations at Te
Wananga o Aotearoa. She and Matua David are the proud parents of
Cooper and Mia.

Whaea Kuiarangi Paki, Secretary
Waikato

Whaea Kui grew up in the Waikato and currently works in
the water/wastewater sector in Tamaki Makaurau. She and
Matua Aaron are the proud parents of Ruby.

Matua Ryo Ishinabe, Treasurer
Hapanihi

Matua Ryo has lived in Aotearoa since 2008. He and Whaea
Simone are the proud parents of Nyahrose, Ziontaro and
Kawarikijiro.

MARAMATAKA

KEY DATES

e 17 June - BOT hui

e 27 June - Te Hihiri Matariki
celebrations

e 28 June - Matariki (school

>

Copies of our komiti meeting
agenda/minutes will be available in Dojo. If

you want to get involved or would like to closed)

korero with us, please contact: e 1-3July-Parent
Chair: Hayley McLean - Conversations
haymclean@gmail.com, 0224559383 e 5 July -Term 2 Ends
Secretary: Kuiarangi Paki - o 22 July - Term 3 Starts

kuiarangi@gmail.com, 021811959



